
 

 

The Sacramento Association for Health Underwriters (SAHU) would like to extend its 
gratitude to all its dedicated members who actively participated in NABIP's Operation 
Shout to oppose SB 770, a bill aimed at financing a state-run health care system in 
California. 

Despite the tremendous efforts and numerous communications from CAHIP members, 
SB 770, which seeks to advance Single Payer Health Care system in California, has 
successfully passed the Assembly Health Committee and is now progressing to the 
Assembly Appropriations Committee. 

If enacted, legislation would establish a workgroup with the goal of petitioning the 
federal government to redirect significant funding, potentially amounting to hundreds of 
billions of dollars, from Medicare and Medi-Cal.  The intention behind this redirection 
would be to support the implementation of a state-run health care system, which has yet 
to undergo comprehensive testing, including an assessment of its potential costliness. 

SAHU kindly urges all its members and non-members to take the time to review the 
details of SB 770. You can find the fully written Bill here: 
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/home.xhtml 

We encourage you to talk to your Assemblymember about the potential implications it 
may have.  If you would like to join SAHU in expressing opposition, we invite you to visit 
the following link https://nabip.quorum.us/campaign/48542 and participate in 
Operation Shout. Your voice holds significance, and your participation can potentially 
contribute to the outcome of this bill.  

If you are not a member of SAHU, click here- https://sahu-ca.com/benefits to learn 
more about our great organization and how you can join.  

If you are interested in supporting our PAC contribution, click here: 
https://www.efundraisingconnections.com/c/CAHUPAC/ 
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In the coming weeks, SAHU will diligently provide updates on the progress of SB 770 in 
the Assembly Appropriations Committee. We assure you that we will keep you informed 
of any developments as soon as the information becomes available, with the latest 
update expected no later than September 1, 2023. 

 
### 

 
For over 30 years, SAHU has worked to improve our members’ ability to meet the 
health, financial and retirement security needs of all Californians and Americans through 
education, advocacy, and professional development. For more information, please visit: 
sahu-ca.com.   
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